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Planning and Development Act 2005 

 

TOWN PLANNING SCHEME AMENDMENT 
AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION 

 

Amendment 14 to Town Planning Scheme No.3 

 

Notice is hereby given that the local government of the Shire of Brookton has 
prepared the abovementioned town planning scheme amendment for the purpose 
of prohibiting the placement of Relocated Second-Hand Buildings on the following 
lots within the Brookton Townsite: Lots 100 – 106, Brookton Highway (Koorrnong 
Subdivision). 

Documents setting out and explaining the town planning scheme amendment have 
been deposited at 14 White Street, Brookton, and will be open for inspection 
during office hours. Documents may also be viewed on the Shire website at 
www.brookton.wa.gov.au   

Submissions on the town planning scheme amendment may be made in writing 
and lodged with the undersigned on or before 6 September 2013 

Kevin O’Connor 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


